
TRU BUDGET COMMITTEE OF SENATE (BCOS) 
REPORT BASED ON THE MAY 9, 2017 MEETING OF BCOS 

 
 
 

 

 

1. BCOS agreed to recommend to the President and Board approval of per course fees 

for MScEEM and MEEM as proposed by School of Business and Economics 

 

2. BCOS agreed to recommend to the President and Board approval of international 

tuition fees as proposed by Trades and Technology. 

 
3. BCOS agreed to recommend to the President and Board approval of international 

tuition fees for Professional Cook Training 1, 2 and 3 as proposed by Faculty of 

Adventure, Culinary Arts and Tourism. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
Next BCOS meeting is June 13, 2017 


